LUTHER COLLEGE

DECORAH, lowA

Department of Radio JUly 18, 1956

Mr, Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Genevs, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

This is to notify you that KWLC did send a freguency

check the morning of July 13, 1956, during the time
specified in your letter.

Thank you for your interesting letter,

Yours truly,

Ko 0 (i

Leslie G. Rude
Director, KWIC



